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Friday 11th May 2018 

 

Newsletter No 29 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Year 5 Taster Days Burgate School  – attached is a flyer detailing the two taster days Burgate are offering for Year 5 pupils 

on the 25th or 26th June 2018 – please contact Burgate direct if you are interested and remember to keep our office notified if 

your child is attending. 

 

Mini Marathon – The children will be issued with their numbers and programmes next week ready for Saturday 19th May.  

More details will follow next week for parents. 

 

Sports Relief – I know it probably seems a long time ago but we are still receiving sponsorship forms and money so plan to 

make our final payment into the Sports Relief Fund at the end of next week.  If there are any outstanding monies that have 

been collected but not handed in could I ask that you please drop them off to the School Office at the start of next week. 

 

Chocolate Bingo – The deadline for signing up for the Chocolate Bingo has been extended to next Monday – so there is still 

time to sign up should you wish to do so.  

 

Exciting Flyers – attached are various flyers detailing events in the Salisbury area over May Half Term for your information. 

 

Book Corner – by Sonny, Cherry Class.  I would like to tell you about our current class book -“The Girl of Ink and Stars”.  So 

far, we have read up to Chapter 9 and we are on the edge of our seats!  Here’s what the book is about – forbidden to leave her 

village, Isabella (the protagonist) dreams of the faraway lands her cartographer father had once mapped.  When her friend goes 

missing, Isabella disguises herself as her brother Gabo, so she can join the spiteful governor’s search party and finally leave 

her village.  I hope that you will also buy and enjoy this book.  I think it is perfect for years 5, 6 and maybe even year 7!   

 

Year 6 – SATs Week – as all those of you who are parents of Year 6 children will know, it is SATs week next week.  I hope 

that you have received my letter detailing how the week will be timetabled.  The most important things that we will be asking 

our Year 6 pupils to remember today is to rest over the weekend, drink lots of water, relax and smile.  Don’t forget that there is 

breakfast laid on for all the Year 6s in the hall from 8.25am Monday to Thursday next week, and a chance to relax on Friday 

with games and a picnic on the field, followed by a film. 

 

Headlice – Please could you check carefully over the weekend for headlice as unfortunately we have had a few cases reported 

in school.  

 

Second Hand Uniform Sale – Mrs Whelan would love some more contributions for the second hand uniform sale she is 

running next Friday, 18th May.  If you have any outgrown items that you would like to donate please pop them into the office 

in a bag marked for the attention of the PSA. 

 

Green Cards – Well done to Cedar who have won the most green cards this week for their good deeds, outstanding behaviour 

and many achievements.  We hope you enjoy your non-uniform day next Friday 18th May.   

 

Attendance – The winners of the Smith Cup for the highest attendance for last week are Mulberry Class and, for the second 

week running, Birch Class who both achieved 98.9% attendance.   

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

Mr L Coles  

Headteacher 
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Updated Dates for Terms 5 & 6, so far … 

 

 
Monday 14th May to Thursday 17th May 2018 Year 6 – SATs Week 

 

Thursday 17th May 2018 Harnham Junior School Choir and Orchestra – 
Performance for Parents at 6.30pm 

 

Friday 18th May 2018 Year 6 Picnic and Games on the Field 

 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

 

HSA: Chocolate Bingo Evening 

 

Saturday 19th May 2018 Salisbury Schools Mini-Marathon 

 

Wednesday 23rd May 2018 

 

Sports Day 2018 

Friday 25th May 2018 Break up at 3.15pm for Half Term 

 

Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018 HALF TERM – School Closed 

 

Monday 4th June 2018 BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 Photographer Visit – Class Photos 

 

Thursday 14th June 2018 HSA: Table Top Sale 

 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 HSA: Disco Night 

 

Thursday 5th July 2018 HSA: Zumbathon at 7.30pm 

 

Monday 9th July 2018 Brass and Woodwind Concert 

 

Tuesday 10th July 2018 Harnham Junior School’s 50th Birthday 

 

Friday 13th July 2018 HSA: Beetle Drive  

(held at the Infant’s School) 

 

Wednesday 25th July 2018 TD DAY – School Closed 

 

Thursday 27th July 2018 SUMMER BREAK – School Closed 

 

 

 
Don’t Forget – 

PSA Weekly Parent Support Drop In 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays @ 2.30pm 

or 

Call 07542 822 846 to speak to Mandy.  
 

 

School Office Opening Times 

Monday to Friday, 8.30am to 3.30pm 

or 

Call 01722 327218 
Email office@harnham-jun.wilts.sch.uk 


